Welcome to The Cloverly 2021 - 2022 School Year!
We are Off to a Great Start!

Important News:
Our Back to School Night has been Changed to Monday, September 13.

Students will be Dismissed at 12:25 p.m. on this Day.
Every Household Should Have Received ParentSquare Notifications Regarding This Change.
Please Contact our School Office if You are Not Receiving Our Weekly Announcements.



